
First World Congress of Ear and Hearing Care 12th to 14th February 2015, 
New Delhi 
 
Prof Isaac Macharia attended the first World Congress of Ear and Hearing 
Care between 12th and 14 February 2015.  His attendance was as a result of 
special interest in this field and consequently was invited as a member of 
faculty for this important congress.  Prof Macharia made a plenary 
presentation on “Barriers to Ear and Hearing care in Low and Middle Income 
Countries (LMIC) “ 
Additionally Prof. Macharia also made another presentation and presented 
two free papers  entitled “Mass fitting of Hearing Aids: Kenyan Experience 
with the Starkey  3 phase community based hearing health care model” 
and  “ADVOCACY for hearing health  in a changing world -CBM’s 
perspective” 
The Conference provided a valuable avenue for network with world leaders in 
Ear and Hearing Care. As a result of these interactions, the organizers 
proposed that Kenya form a chapter of the highly successful Sound 2030 to 
spearhead ear and Hearing care in Africa. 
 


